
3/23/25  

Request for Approval: Installation of Tripleshoot Hoop at 
Oakland Elementary School 
Submission to Antioch CCSD 34 District Office  

Introduction 
We are writing to seek approval for the installation of a Tripleshoot hoop (linked below) on 
the existing asphalt area at Oakland Elementary School. This initiative aims to enhance the 
recreational facilities available to our students and promote physical activity during their 
playtime all year round. Tripleshoot Playground Ball Game | WillyGoat Playgrounds 

Project Overview 
The proposed project involves the installation of a Tripleshoot hoop, which is a versatile 
and engaging piece of equipment designed to accommodate multiple players 
simultaneously. The installation site will be the current asphalt area at the rear of the 
builind ensuring that the hoop is accessible and safe for all students. 

Benefits of the Tripleshoot Hoop 
• Promotes Physical Activity: Encourages students to engage in physical exercise, 

improving their overall health and fitness. 
• Enhances Social Skills: Provides an opportunity for students to interact, collaborate, 

and build teamwork skills. 
• Offers Inclusive Play: Designed to be used by multiple players at once, fostering an 

inclusive play environment. 
• Durable and Safe: Constructed with high-quality materials to ensure durability and 

safety for all users. 

Installation Details 
The installation of the Tripleshoot hoop will be conducted by Dave’s Concrete out of Beach 
Park, IL.   Dave’s Concrete will excavate as needed to install a concrete pier/base for a pole 
that will support the one piece of playground equipment. The base will be installed 18” 
wide by 12” deep as per manufacturer’s specifications. The base will be installed with 
concrete poured at the required height or match the existing ground elevation. They will 
Install the pole in the freshly poured concrete brace the pole to keep it plumbed, let the 
concrete cure for 48 hours.  They will remove the braces and install the piece of equipment 
on top of the pole as per manufacturer’s instructions with all the spoils hauled away. 

https://willygoat.com/products/tripleshoot-playground-ball-game


The location we propose for the Tripleshoot hoop is at the corner of the existing asphalt at 
the rear of the school (marked with the red X). It would be installed In line with the 
basketball hoops, but out of the way of all pick-up and drop-off traffic as well as clear of the 
marked walkway path. 

 

Proposed Timeline 
• Approval and Planning: Upon receiving approval, we will identify a date that will 

allow for 72 hours for installation during non-school hours. We will then book the 
date with installer.   

• Site Preparation: The existing asphalt area will be inspected and prepared/marked 
or installation. 

• Installation: The Tripleshoot hoop will be installed by Dave’s Concrete within a 72 
hour period  

Conclusion 
We believe that the installation of a Tripleshoot hoop will significantly enhance the 
recreational facilities at Oakland Elementary School, providing our students with a fun, 
engaging activity all year round. We kindly request the school district's approval to proceed 
with this project. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Oakland Eagle Boosters 

                                                                


